CITY OF LA CROSSE

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
400 LA CROSSE ST
LA CROSSE, WI 54601-3396

May 21, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

This CSM is being created to fix an issue with the zoning and property line, or lack
thereof, of separating the Wastewater Treatment Plant from the Houska Park Ball Field.

Along with that, we would like to create the right-of-way of Joseph Houska Drive,
Hood Street and Marco Road so there is proper access to all facilities.

This CSM will help move forward a long-sought plan/layout for Isle La Plume.

Thank you.

Scott Dunnum

City Surveyor
Engineering Department
City of La Crosse
608-789-7369



